The Eevin S berts Foundation for Children

Awards

Promoiing Inclusive
Communities for Kids

July 11, 2010

Crook County Search and Rescue
¢/o Ms. Brandi Lange

Dear Ms. Lange:

On behalf of The Kevin S. Roberts Foundation for Children, it is my pleasure to inform you
that Crook County Search and Rescue has been chosen as a recipient of the eighth annual
Kevin's PICK (Promoting Inclusive Communities for Kids) Award, acknowledging businesses
and community organizations for their efforts to welcome and include children of all
abilities.

To be nominated for a Kevin's PICK Award, a business or community organization must
demonstrate its leadership role in building inclusive communities by actively adapting its
standard practices, policies and/or physical environment to promote the patronage or
participation of children with disabilities.

Nominations are accepted annually during the month of October, in celebration of National
Disabilities Awareness Month, and awarded throughout the following year. For more
information on the Kevin's PICK Awards, or to submit a nomination, please contact The
Kevin S. Roberts Foundation for Children at (541) 504-2539.

Congratulations on receiving this award for your role in the C.A.5.T. for Kids event held in
Prineville, Oregon each summer. Over the years, your participation and sponsorship of this event
has been instrumental in creating a supportive, inclusive experience for so many children with
disabilities. On behalf of all these children and their families, our heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

«’_._\-l—r—-?,_p—\
Jennifer Sumr ton, President

Kevin S. Roberts Foundation for Children



